Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CITY OF PALM BEACH GARDENS
NOTICE OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL FOR PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP OPPORTUNITY DEVELOPMENT OF AN INDOOR ICE RINK RECREATION FACILITY AT PLANT DRIVE PARK

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 255.065, Florida Statutes, the City of Palm Beach Gardens notifies the general public and all interested parties that the City has received an unsolicited public private partnership proposal for the Development of an Indoor Ice Rink Recreation Facility at Plant Drive Park, 10113 Plant Drive, Palm Beach Gardens.  The proposed facility will offer at least two ice rinks and other amenities to City residents and visitors.

The City invites any person or organization interested in submitting an alternative proposal for the Development of an Indoor Ice Rink Recreation Facility at Plant Drive Park to submit such proposals to the City for evaluation and consideration. Proposals must be submitted as sealed packages and clearly marked “Proposal for the Development of an Indoor Ice Rink Recreation Facility at Plant Drive Park” and delivered to the Office of the City Clerk at 10500 North Military Trail, Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410.  The proposal shall include the name, address, and contact information of the person or organization proposing the project to the City, the information and requirements set forth under Chapter 255.065, Florida Statutes, and enough detail to allow the City to make a proper review and evaluation of the proposed project.  The deadline for submission of proposals is Friday, August 11, 2023, by 3:30 p.m., local time.   At that time, the proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud at City Hall, 10500 North Military Trail, Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410.   Late proposals will not be accepted and will be returned to the sender unopened.

It is the responsibility of the person or organization submitting a proposal to ensure all pages of their proposal are included in the package, and that sufficient detail and information are included on the project being proposed to enable the City to properly evaluate same.  All questions regarding this public private partnership opportunity must be submitted in writing via email to Km! Ra, Purchasing and Contracts Director, kmra@pbgfl.com. The City will not provide information on this opportunity via telephone or verbally.  

The City of Palm Beach Gardens reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, in whole or in part, with or without cause, to waive any irregularities and/or technicalities, and to award an interim and/or comprehensive agreement on such coverage and terms it deems will best serve the interests of the City.  Nothing contained herein shall be interpreted as an obligation or binding agreement by the City regarding this project.

CITY OF PALM BEACH GARDENS

Patricia Snider, CMC, City Clerk

Publish:  Palm Beach Post:  
July 21; July 28; August 4; August 11.

Florida Administrative Register: 
July 21; July 28; August 4; August 11.

